
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

No: SCOE/2025/Internship/03       Date: 04.09.2025 

Circular 

To: 

All B.Ed. II Year Students,  

Senthil College of Education 

 

Ref: TNTEU/COE/Circular/2025/622    Date: 29.08.2025 

 

This is to inform that the 16 Weeks Teaching Practice has been scheduled, and students are 

allotted to various Government schools with effect from 08.09.2025. 

The list of allotted schools and the respective representatives has been displayed on the 

College Notice Board. Students are instructed to: 

1. Report to the allotted schools on time. 

2. Coordinate with the allotted representatives. 

3. Follow the guidelines issued by the school authorities and the college. 

4. Maintain regular attendance throughout the teaching practice. 

All students are strictly advised to adhere to the rules and regulations of the college and the 

concerned schools. 

 

Principal 
Senthil College of Education 

 

 

 

 








